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Re: Contract Award for Audit Services, Agenda ltem 6
Dear Mayor Bogaard and City Council,

The Pasadena Chamber of Commerce has been very interested in efforts to have the City of Pasadena
do more work with local firms. We have been involved with the Department of Finance and the
Pasadena First, Buy Local campaign.

While the process is not perfect, and there are certainly local companies that could have bid on this
project but were not aware of the work availability, we recognize the effort made by your staff to solicit
local companies to compete for this contract. There is certainly a long way to go to perfect these efforts,
but the Pasadena Chamber would like to recognize that your Finance Department and its staff made a
sincere effort to reach out to local companies and invite them to compete for the auditing service
contract you are considering this evening.

The Pasadena Chamber of Commerce is very pleased that the recommendation from your staff is to
award the audit services contract to a firm with offices in Pasadena. This contract shows very clearly that
local firms, if aware of the opportunity, are capable, qualified and able to compete for any work with the
City of Pasadena. It is also nice to note that the local firm was the lowest bidder of those that were
considered qualified to perform the work. | am also pleased to note that Brown Armstrong Accountancy
Corporation has shown its commitment to the Pasadena business community by being a member in
good standing of the Pasadena Chamber of Commerce.

The Pasadena Chamber of Commerce endorses your staff recommendation and hopes you will support

the recommendation to award the contract for audit services to Brown Armstrong Accountancy
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